
Protect the ride you love 

How does the MCC work?

The MCC is run along democratic lines. 
Member clubs and ride groups raise issues 
from their own meetings via their delegates. 
These items are placed on the agenda of the 
MCC. 

We need your help to preserve the rights of trail bike 
riders and access to areas for riders of registered trail bikes.

Join NOW! 
Email: enquiries@mccofnsw.org.au or                         

Phone: 1300 679 622 (1300 NSW MCC)

Want to know more?  Visit our website www.trailriders.mccofnsw.org.au

It’s FREE for your trailbike club or ride group to join
Our needs as trail riders are rarely considered by those drafting legislation, changing 
regulations or implementing road safety campaigns. If we don’t work to maintain and improve 
legislation, regulation and campaigns, you will find that united we ride, divided you’ll lose 
access to your favourite riding areas.

Politicians and bureaucrats take notice of organisations that have large membership and wide 
representation. The more trail riding clubs and ride groups the MCC represents, the more 
attention trail riders will receive.

How are issues advanced?

Club representatives work together on 
developing a solution. Unaligned riders 
may assist with the process, but member 
groups are always informed of the 
progress.

http://www.trailriders.mccofnsw.org.au/

